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22nd January 2024 
 

Mon 22nd Jan DEADLINE FOR FEBRUARY HALF TERM DAYCARE FORMS/PAYMENT RETURN 

Cross Country Competition 3.15pm – 4.30pm Perins School, Pound Hill, Alresford SO24 

9BS 

Thurs 25th Jan Rainbows Heart Smart Workshop – 2.30pm (Please see details below) 

Fri 26th Jan Year 3 “Bring a toy to school day” 

Sharing Worship 10.15am (Parents by invitation only) 

 

Tues 30th Jan Rescheduled Badminton Raquet Pack Festival – Perins School, Pound Hill, Alresford, 

SO24 9BS (4pm – 5.30pm) (By invitation only) 

Governors’ Full Governing Body Meeting 3 – 6.30pm 

Wed 31st Jan  KS2 Gymnastics @ Oakmoor (1pm – 3pm) (By invitation only) 

Fri 2nd Feb  Sharing Worship 10.15am (Parents by invitation only) 

 
ACHIEVEMENTS 

STAR OF THE TERM – Friday 19th December  

Rainbows – Harriet, Oak – Rubi, Apple – Evie H, Willow – Nathanael, Ash – Amelia, Sycamore – Amelia, Beech 

– Whole of Year 6 

 
BIRTHDAYS 

 

 

 

 

      

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

We hope you managed to stay warm last week in the extremely cold weather.   

 

In PE this term Mr Harris is teaching the children gymnastics which they are enjoying.  We would like to thank Mr 

Harris for all the extra activities he has organised for the children since returning to school.  We enjoy being able 

to provide the children with opportunities to try new sports and experience competing outside school.  Thank 

you for transporting and supporting your child(ren) at these events. 

 

Rainbows are holding their Heart Smart Workshop this Thursday at 2.30pm and we look forward to seeing as 

many parents or grandparents to engage in this activity with their children. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards  

Mrs PH 
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KS2 START TIME 8.45AM 

We are still experiencing a large number of children entering the premises after 8.45am last week from KS2.  We 

expect KS2 children to be present in the classroom at 8.45am for registration.  If you child is late for a legitimate 

reason, please send them via the school office to be registered. Thank you for your co-operation.  

 

MODEL RAILWAY EXHIBITION BY ALTON MODEL RAILWAY GROUP  

Charlie in Year 4 attends the Alton Model Railway Club and he is supervising a children’s layout at their 

upcoming show at Eggars School, Alton on Saturday 3rd and Sunday 4th February from 10.30am.  He is delighted 

to be asked and we are proud of his achievements with the club.  We hope you can visit and support him.  If 

anyone is interested in attending, please click on the link to their website for full details.  

 
The website is www.febex.co.uk and these are the details: 

 

FebEx 
A Model Railway Exhibition by Alton Model Railway Group 

www.febex.co.uk 

 

RAINBOWS HEART SMART WORKSHOP – THURSDAY 25TH JANUARY 2.30PM 

We are inviting parents or grandparents to attend a workshop with their children to introduce you to our Heart 

Smart programme in school.  Children from Rainbows will be working with their parents/grandparents on certain 

activities related to Heart Smart.  We hope you can join us at 2.30pm on Thursday 25th January.   

 

STUDENT CONTACT DETAILS 

Over the next few weeks, each class will be sent home their student profiles detailing emergency contacts and 

medical information.  Please check the details are correct and update any discrepancies or changes on the 

forms, returning them by the deadline provided on the covering letters.   

 

SWIMMING CONTRIBUTIONS 

Thank you to everyone who has made a contribution for swimming lessons this year.  If you have not made a 

contribution for your child/children to receive lessons this year, please note the deadline for payments via 

SCOPAY is Wednesday 1st May.  We pride ourselves in being able to provide our children with cheap weekly 

swimming lessons from Rainbows up to Beech; an important life skill all children should have access to learn.  

Please support us and help us maintain this opportunity the children. Thank you. 

 

HAMPSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL - HEALTHIER TOGETHER APP 

 

The Healthier Together app has been developed by local medics and can give you advice on all the most 

common childhood illnesses.  Treating your child’s illness at home with medicines from your local pharmacy is 

often the easiest and quickest way to help them get better.  If it is something more serious, Healthier Together will 

help guide you to the right NHS help first time, should you need it. 

 

Find out more and download the Healthier Together app at: Home :: Healthier Together (what0-18.nhs.uk) 

 

ALSO IN BOOK BAGS/ONLINE: 

 

 Strictly Showtime February Half Term Workshops 

 Year 4 Student Contacts Letter (Please check & return by the deadline) 

 Rainbows Free School Meal Letter 
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